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The Auxiliary Cybersecurity Division (in partnership with Coast Guard Cyber Command
and Coast Guard Office of Cyberspace Forces) is developing the Auxiliary Cyber
Augmentation (AUXCYBER) program. A survey has been developed to assess the
number and location of Auxiliarists that may be available to assist this mission. This
information will be used to determine Auxiliary readiness and willingness to support the
USCG cyber mission. Members are requested to complete this brief survey indicating if
you hold (or previously held) any of the cybersecurity certifications listed in the survey
and if you are interested in participating in this new mission.

To go to the survey please click here: CysberSecuritySurvey

Thank you for your time and support!

U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary C-Directorate
Commodore Susan A. Davies, ANACO-IT Sends






